
 
 

MEDIA CONTACT 
Elisa Murphy, Chief Ethics Officer  
Email:emurphy@dekalbcountyga.gov 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 14, 2024 

 
 

DeKalb Board of Ethics Public Meeting  
Cancelled for November 21, 2024 

 
 
DECATUR, GA– The Board of Ethics will resume its next regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday, 
December 19, 2024, at 178 Sams Street Decatur, Ga 30030. 
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